
The Springs at Santa Rita Homeowners Association 

Infrastructure Report – January 9, 2024 

 

 

Pretty quiet for streets and buildings in the last month of the year.  

 

Three TEP streetlights were repaired. And wouldn't you know it, another one went out 

last week on Crystal.  

 

Tucson asphalt received the final payment on the paving project. 

 

Bill Perry continues to keep an eye out for streetlight and sidewalk issues that can use 

some attention. I will provide a list of items that could be looked at this year.  

 

Respectively submitted, 

 

Mark Koruga 


